
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tom Sansone Jr. 

Vice President 

T & R Alarm Systems, Inc. 

 

Re:  Security System 

 

 

Dear Tom, 

 

On behalf of Berje Inc., I would like to thank you and your staff on the outstanding job that was 

done on the installation of our security system.  The door and motion detectors, along with the 

perimeter and internal camera system that gives us the ability to monitor the facility from our 

computers and cell phones works well and gives us a sense of security when we are both on and 

off site. 

 

Your staff handles itself in a very professional manner and they are very friendly and helpful.   

 

We would recommend your company to anyone looking to install or upgrade their security 

system.  Please feel free to use us as a reference. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Frank D'Amico 

Regulatory Director 

Berje Inc.  
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